
Rick Gordon
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we would like to confer upon you 
this City Council Citation in recognition of your service to the City of Annapolis as 
Director of Transportation. During your time as head of the department, you have 
modernized the City’s fleet and streamlined operations. We offer our sincere gratitude 
for your outstanding leadership to the City and her residents. 

Your service to Annapolis comes at the end of a storied career with transit operations 
on the West Coast and in neighboring jurisdictions. We feel lucky to have had your 
leadership! We wish you the best of luck in your retirement and if you get bored, you 
can always come to City Hall to participate in City Council meetings.  

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
26th day of April, 2021.


